
 

 

  
 

Braeval Mining Announces Release of Company Vice-President 
 
Toronto, Ontario (August 27th, 2013) – Braeval Mining Corporation (TSX:BVL) 
(“Braeval Mining” or the “Company”) is pleased to confirm that Gernot Wober, the 
Company’s Vice-President of Exploration, has been safely released by his captors 
in the South of Bolivar Province in Colombia after 221 days in captivity.   Mr. 
Wober is in good health in the care of Colombian authorities and is receiving 
consular services from officials with the Canadian embassy. He will be returning 
to Canada to be re-united with his family at the earliest opportunity. 
 
Braeval Mining wishes to thank all of the organizations involved in both Canada 
and Colombia for their support and assistance in obtaining Mr. Wobers release. 
 
Contact: 
 
Chris Eby 
Navigator Ltd. 
416-642-5000 
ceby@navltd.com 
 
 
No stock exchange, regulation services provider, securities commission or other 
regulatory authority has approved or disapproved the information contained in 
this news release. 


